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JANUARY 2021 

McMillans Road and Mueller Road  

Intersection Upgrade 

 

Dear stakeholder,  

 

The Northern Territory Government is upgrading the McMillans Road and Mueller Road intersection to 

improve safety for road users when entering and exiting Mueller Road. 

Construction commenced in late-2020 but has been delayed due to wet weather. 

Works are expected to resume in April 2021 and be completed by late-May 2021 (weather dependent). 

Traffic management is in place and road users are asked to adhere to all signage in the area. 

Please see map to view area of works. 

Queries can be directed to Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics Project Manager,  

Josefa Tchong on phone 0409 706 620 or email josefa.tchong@nt.gov.au. 

 

For more information about this and other projects go to www.dipl.nt.gov.au  
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